
Give the coolest last
words possible



Describe what it's 
like to be human



Write a school fight 
song



Explain to your part-
ner why you smell like 

perfume/cologne



I didn't pee my pants, 
it's just _____



What would you ask 
upon waking up from a 

coma?



Explain the devil



Write your obituary



Explain why you have 
become dissatisfied 
with your job lately



Ask if you can live in 
a friend's spare room



What secret did you 
uncover as a janitor 
for a large corpora-

tion?



Explain to your grand-
mother why you must 

take away her driver's 
license



Give a good excuse for 
not going to the club 

tonight



Tell a puppy why potty 
training is important



What would your super-
hero catchphrase be?



What are your last 
words before you're 

killed off in a horror 
movie?



Explain the Golden 
Rule



Write a letter inform-
ing someone why they 
were not approved to 

adopt a baby



Write a Happy Birthday 
message in a birthday 

card



What do you say to 
someone who wants to 
explain their dream to 

you?



Write a letter that 
explains to a student 
that they are being 
held back a grade



Tell a bully that you 
won't be bullied ever 

again



What's the first thing 
you want to know how 
to say when learning a 

new language?



Proclaim your objec-
tion to someone's wed-

ding



Explain to your date 
that their breath 
smells terrible



Summarize your high 
school romances



Say a prayer before 
eating dinner with 

your family



Explain to your cat 
that you would rather 
not be woken up at 3 AM



Explain the benefits 
of organic food



Yeah sure, sex is nice 
but I prefer _____



What business will you 
use to launder the fat 
stacks of illegal cash 

you have?



As an action movie 
star, what would you 
say while walking away 
from an explosion?



Explain to your boss 
why you want to work 

from home



What's the first thing 
you say at a fancy 

restaurant that makes 
it clear you don't 

belong there?



Explain some suspicious 
gaps in your work his-
tory during an import-

ant job interview



What message might you 
find carved into the 
walls of a bathroom 

stall?



Summarize the plot of 
the romance novel 
you've been reading



Ask your doctor for 
help with an irritat-
ing rash in an awkward 

place



Ask a hottie for their 
phone number



Write the slogan for a 
new, mediocre fast 
food restaurant



Write a warning label 
for a chemical clean-

ing product



Explain the plot of 
Harry Potter



Justify your behavior 
when your child finds 
out you've been Santa 

all these years



Ask someone out on a 
second date



What is sore after 
last night?



What do you say to 
someone after you dunk 

on them?



Explain Teletubbies



What's the meaning of 
life?



Explain the American 
national debt



Tell your dog why it's 
not working out and it 
needs to find a new 

home



What do you say after 
ripping a big fart in 

public?



Excuse yourself from 
the dinner table be-
cause you need to puke



Your tattoo artist got 
it all wrong - what do 

you say to him?



Explain your cult to a 
new potential member



Give your response 
when Darth Vader in-
forms you that he is 

your father



Tell a child that 
there are no monsters 

under the bed



Assure yourself that 
no one has faked an 
orgasm while with you



Tell off someone who 
dumped cooking oil 

down your kitchen sink



Explain to your friend 
that tittie twisters 

turn you on



Explain to the school 
principal why you got 
into a fight with a 

classmate



What do you wish you 
could say on your 
voicemail greeting?



Explain mansplaining



What's your plan
for surviving on a
deserted island?



Pitch a tech investor 
on your idea for a new 

dating app



Write the "about the 
author" section to 
your new novel



Plead not guilty to 
the crimes you're

accused of



What don't you want to 
hear from your friend 
while defusing a bomb 

together?



You find a message in 
a bottle - what does 

it say?



How would a "Shrek" 
superfan explain why 
they love the movie so 

much?



Explain student loans



Explain how
electricity works



How do you want to die 
if you could choose?



Explain honeymoons



Explain colonoscopies



Explain to an alien 
race why humans 

shouldn't be wiped off 
the face of the earth



Explain today's crises 
to the people of the 
1400s who you met 

while time traveling



Explain to your friend 
how their plants died 
while you were house-

sitting



Your dog learned to 
talk - what don't you 

want it to say?



Write a jingle for 
your business



Describe the haircut 
you usually get to a 
new barber or hair 

stylist



Ask for a raise at 
work



Explain the process of 
smuggling something 

into prison



Convince your friends 
that the four of you 
should start a boy 

band



Explain how jobs work



Announce your
intention to run for 

president



How has the internet 
changed society?



Describe an important 
moment in US history



Explain the importance 
of Casual Friday



What would be the most 
awkward way for a 
couple to meet?



Tell your partner that 
you don't want to 
spend the holidays 

with your in-laws this 
year



Compliment your
partner for how fit 
they look lately



Summarize the
US Constitution



What weird fetish just 
really does it for 

you?



Write a breakup text



Explain how timeout 
works



Excuse yourself from 
going on another date 

with someone



Apologize to a friend 
for accidentally

ruining their dinner 
party



As a judge, sentence a 
defendant who was 

found guilty



What new name would 
you propose for the 

football team you just 
bought?



I'm just like you, I 
also _____



Summarize the extent 
of the sex education 
you received as a 

teenager



Tell an employee why 
you have to let

them go



Explain what will wake 
Sleeping Beauty if not 

a prince's kiss



Explain where babies 
come from



Console a friend going 
through a breakup with 
someone you didn't 
like and won't miss



Explain to a 
5-year-old why spiders 

aren't so scary



Tell someone their dog 
(who was kind of a 
jerk) passed away 
while you were 
dog-sitting



What do you want your 
gravestone to say?



What do you NOT want 
your gravestone to 

say?



Ask your male roommates 
to put the toilet seat 
down after they pee



Tell the waiter that 
there is a foreign 
object in your soup



Write the About Me 
section of your dating 

app profile



Explain to your parents 
that you dropped out of 

college



Ask your roommates to 
stop eating your food



Apologize to someone 
for your smelly farts



Explain Einstein



Tell your dog why it 
isn't allowed in your 

bed



Tell a menacing loan 
shark that you aren't 
able to pay him right 

now



Apologize for
forgetting to do a 
chore because you

got high



Describe the status of 
your social network



Berate a vending
machine for stealing 

your money



Tell a waiter that 
they brought you the 

wrong meal



Compliment a 
good-looking stranger



Explain snuggies



Tell a friend they 
have toilet paper 
stuck to their shoe



Run us through your 
thought process when 

procrastinating



Explain how dog
training works



How did your DIY
project go wrong?



What do you think the 
future holds?



Describe how feminine 
products work



Say hi to an ex you 
were hoping to never 

see again



Give an excuse for why 
you won't be providing 
references when apply-

ing for a job



Write a threatening 
note to tie to a brick 
and throw through your 
nemesis's front window



Explain morning wood



Confucius say _____



Try to convince two 
friends to put aside 

their differences after 
a heated argument



Tell off the driver 
who rear-ended you in 

traffic



Complain to a handyman 
who did horrible home 

repairs for you



Explain how you would 
try to get out of a 
speeding ticket



Explain to the veteri-
narian what is wrong 

with your dog



Explain why a bird in 
the hand is worth two 

in the bush



You went to the nude 
beach and _____



Suggest a coworker go 
to anger management 

classes



Yo momma so fat _____



What is the tragic back-
story that led you to 
become a supervillain?



Write a note to slip 
into your third-grade 

crush's locker



How would you summa-
rize your average day?



Tell your friends 
about the new masked 
vigilante who has a 
unique approach to 
fighting crime



Explain millennials



Decline an invitation 
to a cult



Pitch ancient Egyptians 
on building the first 

pyramid



Describe what it's 
like to be high



Summarize The Wizard 
of Oz



Describe your recent 
eating habits to your 
weight loss coach



I haven't been this 
turned on since _____



Give yourself a pep 
talk



Apologize for an
awkward handshake



Explain to a ship of 
space tourists that 
they won't be able to 

return to Earth



Pitch the new potato 
chip flavor you've

invented to your homie



Explain to your
partner that you hate 

the name they've 
chosen for your baby



What message would you 
ask your hired sky-
writer to write for 

your lover?



As the carnie
responsible for the 
ring toss game, what 
do you yell to bring 

customers in?



What can't you do 
since "the accident"?



Write dialogue for a 
porn scene



As an overly righteous 
missionary, tell
someone why they

need Jesus



Tell your adult child 
that it's time for 
them to move out



Explain Disneyland



Explain to the vacuum 
repair man what's 

wrong with your vacuum



Explain to your
parents what happened 

to their car



Thank your kid for 
making you something 
in art class even 

though you can't tell 
what the heck it is



If you could read
people's minds, what 
do you think people 
would mostly be
thinking about?



I quit browsing
Craigslist after _____



Thank someone for a 
Christmas gift you 
don't like at all



Tell a child born and 
raised during the 

apocalypse what life 
used to be like



Write a stalker's note 
to the object of your 

desires



What bet could you 
make with a rowdy 

friend that might turn 
out badly?



Write a press release 
explaining that your 
company has developed 
a hostile artificial 
intelligence and we're 

all screwed



Give in-flight safety 
instructions to your 

passengers



Write an open
invitation to join 
your nudist colony



Explain dirty talk



Explain church



Explain why you
recently stopped
following a diet



Tell a parole commit-
tee that you're ready 
to be released and go 
back into society



Blame your sporting 
performance on

your equipment or
facilities



Explain to your crew 
that your boat appears 
to have been swallowed 

by a whale



Describe your pooping 
routine



Roses are red, violets 
are blue, _____



Decline an invite to a 
party you have no 
desire to go to



Describe your best 
asset



Tell your parents that 
you're too sick to go 

to school today



Brag about how drunk 
you were at a recent 

party



Describe the suspect 
to the sketch artist



Explain what someone 
should do if they come 
across a bear in the 

woods



Describe your perfect 
vacation



Leave a bad review for 
a penis enlargement 

product



What do you not want 
to see when solo

backpacking through 
Europe?



Break up with someone 
for the pettiest 
reason you can

think of



Teach an important 
moral lesson to a 

child



What do you think when 
you discover corn in 

your poo?



Explain to the
lemonade stand kids 
that they won't be 
getting your money 

today



Tell your partner that 
you're not in the mood 

for sex tonight



Tell someone that it's 
not what it looks like



What are cats thinking 
when they drop small 
dead things in their 

human's lap?



Explain how
liposuction works



Write out your plan 
for what you would do 
if you had to live the 
same day over and over 

again



True love can be found 
anywhere, even _____



Give an opening
monologue to a

detective noir film



Give advice to an
extrovert who is

required to isolate 
themselves for several 

weeks



What is "fuck you" 
money?



Walk yourself through 
your decision to eat 
someone else's food in 
the work refrigerator



Write the resignation 
letter you plan to 
leave on your boss's 
desk before driving 
off into the sunset



As a fire chief, what 
do you yell when you 
need to assemble the 
firefighters for 

action?



As a doctor, tell a 
new mother that you 
may have mixed up the 
babies in the nursery 
but there's no way to 

tell now



Ask a sibling for a 
kidney transplant



Tell someone who cut 
you in line how you 
feel about them



Why do dogs eat poop?



What is the motto of 
your secret society?



Write a message on a 
dating app that will 

be read but not
responded to



Create a slogan for 
your new hot dog stand 

business



Travel back in time 
and convince people 
why the internet 

should not be invented



Tell your butler that 
you appreciate his 

services



Explain baby boomers



Tell a child not to 
talk with their mouth 

full



Explain litter boxes



Explain condoms



Confess your sins to a 
Catholic priest



Advise someone to keep 
their day job



What is the first 
thing your dog says to 
you after gaining the 
ability to speak?



Describe your 
self-care routine



Give an employee a 
mixed performance 

review



Summarize the finan-
cial education a young 
person might get today



What's the best
part of being in a 
long-term relation-

ship?



If karma is real then 
_____



Write an SOS message 
on the beach of the 

island you're stranded 
on



Explain how college 
works



Give a scathing criti-
cism as a judge on a 
singing talent show



Explain how to do the 
yoga pose you just

invented



As a surgeon, direct 
your team through a 
difficult operation



Apologize for forget-
ting your anniversary



Tell your in-laws that 
it would be better if 
they mind their own 

business



Deliver your campaign 
slogan publically for 
the first time as you 
run for local mayor



As an elementary school 
teacher, explain to 
parents that their 

child misbehaved today



Ask a stranger at the 
airport to watch your 
bags while you use the 

restroom



Explain your 
life-or-death allergy 

to the waiter



Explain to a dog why 
it shouldn't scoot its 
butt on your carpet



Excuse yourself from a 
conversation with an 
overly talkative 

person



Confess an embarrass-
ing entry in your web 

browser history



Pitch your new disrup-
tive tech company



Call the pizza chain 
after realizing they 
delivered anchovy 
pizzas, which you 
definitely didn't 

order



What would you do to a 
voodoo doll of your 

worst enemy?



Ask a father for
permission to marry 

his daughter



Explain to kids that 
their Christmas pres-
ents were stolen by 

porch pirates



Give self-defense
instructions



Propose having a 
threesome to your 

partner



Tell your friend that 
his baby is actually 

quite ugly



Point out a fine 
hottie to a friend



Ask for directions to 
the nearest bathroom



As the captain of an 
interstellar voyage, 
what reminders do you 

give your crew?



Explain an idea you 
believe to be original 
but has actually been 
done many times before



Tell your friend the 
incantation for a 

magic spell that can 
enlarge anything you 

want



Suggest to your best 
friend that you make a 

blood pact



Explain to your
frugal partner why
you want to buy a
new, expensive car



Tell an introvert how 
to enjoy themselves at 

a party



Describe a murder 
scene where the victim 

died under highly
unusual circumstances



Tell a fellow pirate 
they are being

marooned and have
to walk the plank



Write a prophecy for a 
newborn



Describe dinosaurs to 
someone who has never 
heard of them before



Subtly tell someone 
you've never been a 

fan of them



Write the newest 
amendment to the
Constitution



What is the key to a 
happy relationship?



Offer a sweater to a 
friend



Call work to tell them 
that your car won't 

start



Recreate the childhood 
letter you wrote to 
your parents telling 
them you'd run away 

from home



Ask your landlord to 
lower your rent



Summarize how
libertarians see

the world



Explain to a patient 
that they are
terminally ill



How do you explain 
your internet search 
history to someone who 

uncovers it?



Explain to the bouncer 
of a prestigious club 
why you should be

let in



Propose that all drugs 
be legalized and

explain why this would 
be a good thing



Explain the Running of 
the Bulls in Spain



Ask for toilet paper 
from the person in the 

stall next to you



What would be the 
worst thing you could 
accidentally post on 

Facebook?



Explain how America 
was founded



Encourage a shy friend 
to loosen up with a 

few drinks



Tell the head clown 
your reason for
dropping out of
clown college



What would you do with 
your life if you were 

immortal?



Write a letter to 
Santa



Describe the tattoo 
you regret most



Entice a dog to play 
with you



Explain ghosting
someone



Write a poem about 
your body hair



Tell off a thief 
riding your stolen

bicycle days after it 
was stolen



Give Santa an annual 
performance review



Shout your best 
pre-fight trash talk



Tell your friend
about a date you could
set them up on with

someone who's okay but 
not great



Explain kissing booths



Pitch your 
get-rich-quick scheme



Ask the love of your 
life to marry you



Describe the status of 
your sex life



Encourage your getaway 
driver to drive faster



You come home early 
and catch your spouse  

_____



Write a public
announcement to be
released if we run

out of water



Describe your biggest 
fear



Tell a panhandler why 
you aren't going to 
give them money



What's the first thing 
you would do if you 

were Godzilla?



What are you the Greek 
mythological god of?



Tell someone that you 
think you may have 
broken your arm



Explain the DMV



You have an unexpected 
guest - who is it?



As a parent, explain 
to your child that 
they'll have to pay 
for college on their 

own



Explain to a grizzly 
bear why it shouldn't 

eat you



Tell your best friend 
that you hate the 

person they're dating



Give some advice for 
raising children



Explain to your kids 
that you're all

packing up and moving 
to the midwest



Tell someone you won't 
be helping them move 
out of their house 

this weekend



Give a motivating 
locker room speech 
when you're down big 

at halftime



How do you talk your 
way out of being 
caught stealing a 
priceless artifact 
from a museum?



Explain global warming



Summarize Romeo and 
Juliet



Write a hook for a top 
40 pop song



Put someone in the 
friend zone



Explain to Pluto
why it's no longer
considered a planet



Tell a child that you 
think he or she will 

do big things



Describe a bad dream 
someone might have



If these walls could 
talk _____



Compliment yourself in 
the mirror



While antiquing, you 
find just what you 
were looking for - 

what is it?



Ask your crush to the 
school dance



Tell a friend that you 
think they've probably 
had enough to drink 

tonight



Console your best 
friend after they've 
been laid off from 
their dream job



What do you do when 
you can't sleep?



Introduce yourself to 
your in-laws for the 

first time



Write a quote that 
would sound deep to a 

12-year-old



Try to convince your 
crush to date you



Explain gravity



Diss your rap battle 
opponent so badly that 

the audience goes 
silent and the DJ cuts 

the music



Explain to the knock 
at the bathroom door 
that you have diarrhea 
and won't be out soon



Describe what you 
would expect to see if 

you were to take
mushrooms



Summarize the Bible



You're on the Oregon 
Trail - how does your 

caravan die?



Explain drill
instructors



What is the moral of 
The Little Red Hen?



Confront your neighbor 
about their dog get-
ting out of their yard 

and biting you



Tell an acquaintance 
that you think they're 

arrogant



Explain high school



Explain to your
partner that you can't 
handle poopy diapers 
and they will have to



What is the moral of 
Little Red Riding 

Hood?



Explain bankruptcy



Propose a spouse swap



Explain strip clubs



What's your go-to move 
in a dance battle?



Explain cryptocurrency



Describe your ideal 
wingman/wingwoman



Explain to a 911
operator that you 
think an intruder
is in your home



How do you manage your 
day when your pants 
are two sizes too 

tight?



What do you come
to realize when you 
attend a high school 

reunion?



You had me at "_____"



What is the moral of 
The 3 Little Pigs?



Describe your dream 
job



Encourage your
therapist friend who 
will have their first 
day of work tomorrow



Pitch a new reality TV 
show to a group of 

producers



Explain why you're 
late to a job
interview



What's your rapper 
name?



Explain to your taxi 
driver that you can't 
find your wallet and 
won't be able to pay 
for the 90-minute ride 

you just got



What's your news 
anchor sign-off
catchphrase?



Tell your friend they 
have something stuck 

in their teeth



Write a classified
ad in the paper for 
something you'd like

to buy



What new pickup line 
have you been trying 

lately?



That crazy homeless 
guy isn't actually a 
crazy homeless guy - 

what is he?



Explain to your
company's retirees 
that their pensions 
are underfunded and 
will run out in 5 

years



Convince a child to 
eat their veggies



Start a press release 
explaining how a manned 
mission to Mars went 

wrong



Write a letter
explaining why you 
cannot attend jury 

duty



Write an advertising 
jingle for a cleaning 

product



Suggest that the 
person to your right 

take a shower



What do you do when 
you go to the bathroom 
and something is defi-
nitely hiding behind 
the shower curtain?



Explain wet dreams



Ask your neighbor to 
stop bringing awful 
baked goods to your 

house



What do you say right 
before the airplane 

you're on crashes into 
the ground?



What does your new 
face tattoo say?



How does the stock 
market work?



What's the first wish 
you would ask for from 

a genie?



Call the front desk
of your hotel to tell 
them that you're stuck 

in the elevator



What do you say in the 
post-game interview 
after missing the 
game-winning shot?



Explain to an orphan 
that they aren't being 

adopted today



Describe the
experience of sharting



What is it like to get 
older?



Inform your partner 
that you would like a 

divorce



Explain the effects of 
the latest designer 

drug



Write a note informing 
your customers that 
your video rental 

store will be closing 
permanently



What's your plan of 
action after waking up 

to find your bank
accounts have been 

drained?



Write a cardboard sign 
that is sure to bring 
in stacks of cash for 
a homeless person



Explain the downsides 
of having upstairs 

neighbors



You need a superhero 
name fast - what name 
do you choose and what 

are your powers?



Demand to speak with 
the supervisor of a 
belligerent customer 

support agent



Say a prayer asking 
for something totally 

self-serving



Explain
diversification



Throw an unruly patron 
out of your bar



Tell your neighbor 
that you can't return 

their lawnmower
because you lent it to 

someone else



Describe your despair 
when you need to poop 
but the only bathroom 
nearby is out of order



As a veteran cop, 
lighten the mood a 

little bit at a grisly 
crime scene



Explain how weddings 
work



Write an advertisement 
for a local addiction 
treatment facility



Try to offer free back 
massages to strangers



Tell your restaurant 
employees to be on 
their best behavior 
because a health

inspector is coming 
today



What was your nickname 
in high school?



Explain how the
internet works



Write a hiring ad
for a mortician's

assistant



Tell the parent of
the child you were 
babysitting that 
you've er... lost 

their child



Describe your favorite 
scene from "Titanic"



Apologize for showing 
up late to a friend's 

wedding



Describe your feelings 
about being able to 

retire someday



Describe how it
feels to walk in on
something you never 

wanted to see



Ask a friend to give 
you a loan for your 
struggling business



Write a news
announcement that a 
tornado is headed for 

the area



Explain politics



Congratulate the winner 
of a state-level hot 
dog eating contest



Leave a windshield 
note for someone whose 
car you accidentally 

backed into



Your friend is mad at 
you for what you did 
in their dream last 
night - what did you 

do?



Describe your first 
kiss



Give a backhanded
compliment



Say you like romantic 
comedies without 
saying you like
romantic comedies



Explain how alcoholic 
beverages work



Begin an awkward 
urinal conversation



Explain your position 
on building more

nuclear power plants



Tell your therapist 
that you don't think 
your sessions are 

helping



Explain to a child why 
they should look both 
ways before crossing 

the street



Explain safe words



Explain that you don't 
speak the local

language very well



Make your most
convincing argument 

that a diehard 
meat-eater go vegan



If you could know the 
truth of anything, 
what would you ask?



Tell a friend about 
your plan to move to 
Los Angeles to pursue 
your acting career



What's your plan for 
getting absolutely 
wrecked and unhinged 
in Vegas over the 

weekend?



Explain why you won't 
go into the woods at 

night



Describe your plumbing 
emergency to a plumber



How do the lyrics of 
the song stuck in your 

head go?



Give a eulogy to your 
pet hamster



Explain to a potential 
client that you're a 
top-notch assassin and 
you're perfect for 

their job



Explain how your
parents met



Make your case to be 
let into heaven



Explain the plot of 
Saving Private Ryan



Read a note left to 
yourself on your phone 
after you got way too 

high



Explain the concept of 
Hell



Tell someone they are 
about to step on a 
poisonous snake



Explain the birds and 
the bees to a decidedly 
uncomfortable teenage



Describe your plan for 
being the toughest 
cowboy in this here 

town



Ask your crazy Uber 
driver to drive slower



Explain humans to an 
alien



Write a thank you
note to a friend who
attended your wedding, 
got obnoxiously drunk, 

and gave you a 
thoughtful gift



Explain how evolution 
works



As a dog, demand 
treats from your human



Encourage a friend who 
has applied to 100 
jobs without any

replies



Explain premature 
ejaculation



Tell a divorce
attorney that you 

wouldn't mind if your 
ex got full custody of 

the kids



Where is Waldo?



Console the old lady 
at the nail salon 
whose relatives are 
all dead or dying



You witness a miracle 
- what happened?



You meet the person of 
your dreams, but they 
have one flaw - what 

is it?



Describe how you went 
for the kiss but your 
date went for the 

handshake



Welcome all the
attendees of the 
fourth annual

Conspiracy Theories 
Summit



Tell off the man who 
spills beer in your 
lap while squeezing 

his way to his seat at 
a sporting arena



Invent a new
conspiracy theory



Explain personal
property rights



Deny that it was you 
who stunk up the

bathroom



Break the news to a 
hospital patient that 
they are paralyzed 
from the waist down



Explain to a child 
that they're getting a 
participation trophy



Explain that "it's not 
you, it's me"



Describe your
experience of a long 
flight crammed between 

two overly large 
people



Leave a negative 
review of a dive bar



What message do you 
not want to receive 
when aliens contact 

humans?



Create a slogan for a 
prosthetics store



Explain the Cold War



What's written in your 
going-away card on 

your last day of work?



Create an awkward
silence at a family 

dinner



Tell a private
investigator why you 
want to hire them



Leave a bad review 
online for a sandwich 

shop



Explain butterface



Give a backhanded 
apology



Explain how to milk a 
cow



Explain to your drill 
instructor that boot 
camp just isn't for 

you



Your weird uncle dies 
and leaves you an

inheritance - what do 
you get?



What has your pet 
parrot been saying 

lately?



Explain lingerie



Write a love poem



What is the subtitle 
of your autobiography?



Explain to your fiance' 
that after pre-marriage 
counseling, you think 
you shouldn't get

married



As a coach with no
experience, what

direction would you 
give to a youth
sports team?



Summarize The Tortoise 
and the Hare



Tell your friend that 
it looks like she's 
really let herself go 

lately



How did you end up in 
jail?



Inform a bank teller 
that you're robbing 

the bank



Explain to a family 
member that it's time 
for them to move to a 

nursing home



Explain to your doctor 
the disconcerting 

symptoms you've been 
experiencing



As a lawyer, recount 
to your friends your 
closing statement that 

won the case



Make a call on the
intercom for a cleanup 
at the grocery store



Ask a roommate to 
clean up their mess in 

the house



Congratulations, a new 
disease is to be named 
after you! - what are 

the symptoms?



Go over your plan to 
escape your captors 
one last time before 
putting it into action



Explain why you're 
only wearing one shoe



What do you do to fit 
in after going 50 
years into the past 
using a time machine?



As the pilot, explain 
to your passengers why 
their flight is going 

to be delayed



Describe a surgery 
that is named after 

you



Explain to a child why 
their goldfish is 

belly up



What would you do for 
a Klondike bar?



Explain elementary 
school talent shows



Flashback to being 
eight years old. What 
was on your mind?



Bring up the elephant 
in the room in a 
not-so-subtle way



Summarize the story of 
David and Goliath



What does the ghost
in your house moan

at 2 AM?



Explain World War 2



Why do New Year's
Resolutions usually 

not work?



Give dating advice to 
your widowed grandma 
who is looking for 

companionship



Explain your new age 
life philosophy



What do you do when 
you're at your crush's 
house and your massive 

turd won't flush?



If I was invisible, 
the first thing I 
would do is _____



Tell someone their 
zipper is down



Leave a voicemail 
asking your ex to take 

you back



Explain to a recovering 
patient that a surgical 
instrument was acciden-
tally left inside them



Explain how eyes work



Tell your spouse that 
your best friend is 
going to be living 

with you for a little 
while



Summarize the 10
Commandments



Write your greedy, 
good-for-nothing

relatives out of your 
will



Explain golf



Describe a new
handshake you just 

came up with



Create a new euphemism 
for doing the deed



Explain to your
literary agent that 
you have writer's 
block and your book 
will be delayed

further



Leave a bad review for 
an evil dictator



As a child, demand an 
allowance from your 

parents



Politely tell your 
plumber friend their 
buttcrack is showing



Give instructions for 
making a new cocktail



Explain safe sex



Explain the process of 
getting rid of a dead 

body
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